
 
From The Principal 

Roebuck Primary School 
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DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 26 August  
Books and Brekky  

Book Week Parade  

 

Friday 27 August  
AssemblyðIbis 2 

 

Monday 30 August to 

Friday 10 September   
PPðYr 3 Swimming 
Lessons 

 

Thursday 2 September & 

Friday 3 September   

P&C Fathers Day Stall  

 

Wednesday 8 September  

Interschool Athletics 
Jumps Day 

 
Friday 10 September  

AssemblyðIbis 3 

Interschool Athletics 
Carnival Day 

 

Monday 13 September to 

Friday 17 September  

Year 6 Camp 

 

Wednesday 22 September  

Roebuckôs Got Talent 

Open Night 

 

An Independent Public School - Broome Cluster 

Cnr Spoonbill Ave & Sanderling Dr DJUGUN - PMB 4000, BROOME WA 6725  Telephone:(08)9195 1900 
Email: roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au Facebook: @roebuckps Website: www.roebuckps.wa.edu.au 

 

Broome Cluster of Independent Schools 

 

Ngaji Gurrjin - Welcome / Halo Semua Orang - Hello Everyone 

Galiya / Sampai Jumpa - Goodbye 

Kelvin Shem, Principal 

Click here to view the Broome Senior High School Newsletters 

 

 

I am the Community 
Kind 

H  T 

Thank you for the warm welcome from students and parents, alike, as I return 
from working in the Kimberley Schools Project based at regional office and  
finishing some planned leave.  

So much has happened at Roebuck Primary School, yet many well-established 
Roebuck practices remain, especially the friendly, vibrant nature of the students 
who appear to have that boundless Kimberley energy.  Halfway through this term 
and there is soooo much still to happené  

C , E   P 

A fantastic sports carnival two weeks ago with a tremendous and long-overdue 
win by Whimbrel, inter-school carnivals coming up in two weeksô time and our 
Book Week Parade of costumes tomorrow and the Shinju Float Sunday.  Thanks 
go out to all parents and family members who come along and support,  
participate and cheer the students on in every endeavour.  Your support and  
attendance adds to the atmosphere as well as making treasured memories. 

C  I 

We are lucky enough to have a vibrant, energetic, and committed P&C plus an 
enthusiastic group of students in the various leadership teams who have lots of 
ideas about school grounds and facilities.  Therefore, we shall be seeking your 
thoughts and ideas over the next several weeks on our buildings and grounds, 
with the view to continue making Roebuck Primary School the fantastic place it is 
in our community.  

 

mailto:roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/roebuckps/
http://www.roebuckps.wa.edu.au
https://broomeshs.wa.edu.au/our-school/publications/


2021 

CHARGES AND VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS K-6 

Curriculum Area COST 

 

Cash or cheques (payable to Roebuck Primary 

School) are accepted, EFTPOS or a direct credit to 

our school bank account:- 

A/c Name Roebuck Primary School 
Bank  Commonwealth Bank 
BSB  066 505 
Account No. 10134441 
Reference Please put your childôs name 
 
Voluntary Contributions and Charges were approved at 
School Board meeting held on 31 August 2020 

The Arts  $10.00 

English  $10.00 

Mathematics  $10.00 

Science  $10.00 

Physical & Health Education  $10.00 

Library $10.00 

TOTAL  $60.00 

                  REMINDERS FROM ADMIN ISTRATION  

 

R O E B U C K  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

CHARGES  

Extra Cost Options  Estimated Maximum Cost 

 

*$650 is the expected total cost inclusive of all activities, 
accommodation, transport and food for a five day camp.  
Parent fundraising has historically reduced the contribution 
to approximately $300 per student.  This amount per child 
per annum is therefore dependent and directly related to 
the effort and energy of the fundraising. 
 

Prior to camp, payment plans may be negotiated with the 
Principal. 
 

Payment will be requested during the school year when 
costs and participation by students is confirmed 

 

Please note that transport costs related to any excursion 

are non-refundable.  

Excursions/Visiting Artists K-6  $120.00 

Interschool Sport 1-6  $60.00 

Swimming 1-6    $90.00 

School Camp 6  *$650.00 

Leadership Camp 5-6 $60.00 

Graduation 6   $60.00 

PEAC 5-6   $200.00 

P A G E  2  

 NEW PHONE NUMBER 
We have received a brand new phone system, and as such our phone 
number has changed. Our new phone number is (08) 9195 1900. 
Please be patient with us as we learn all the new functions of the  
updated phones.  

2021 Voluntary 

Contributions 

 

 NO DOGS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS  
Please remember to keep your family pet at home when dropping your children to school and 
picking them up. Also, if you use the school oval or grounds to walk your dog outside of school 
times, please ensure you carry a doggy litter bag with you to remove any dog waste. A few 
years ago, our student councillors worked hard to get the council to install a red bin dedicated to 
dog waste. Please look out for it on the far side of the oval. We appreciate your co-operation.    

HAVE YOU MOVED?  
It is important that the school has up-to-date information for all our students. If you have changed address, 
phone number or any other details, please contact the office as soon as possible to update your  
information. You are welcome to send an email to roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au at any time.  

 LOST PROPERTY 
On Tuesday, Lost Property was laid out in the undercover area at lunch time for 
students to look for anything they may have lost. Anything that was not claimed 
was brought back up to the office. We will keep it here for another week, and after 
that we will be donating all unclaimed items to the op shop. If you think your child 
may have misplaced anything, please pop into the office as soon as possible to 
see if it has been handed in. Things that come to the office that are labelled are 
usually returned straight to the owner, so please make sure to label all belongings 
before bringing them to school!  



R O E B U C K  P A G

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  
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SCHOOL NEWS 

During Week 4, students from Year 1 to 6 competed in Roebuck 
Primary Schoolôs 2021 Athletics Carnival. Proceedings kicked off on 
Wednesday with students completing their long jump, triple jump 
and 400m events. There were some impressive jumps  
recorded on the day, with many studentôs channelling their inner 
Kangaroo. On the Friday, students arrived at school dressed  
proudly in their faction colours.  

The march-in was loud and inspiring, with all teams full of hope as 
the day kicked off. After the sprints had finished and the  
progressive scores were tallied, Whimbrel had an early lead,  
however Spoonbill were hot on their heels.  

Team games followed with studentôs jumping, throwing and sprinting 
for glory. The ever inspiring voice of Bindi Forde could been heard 
cheering and introducing the competitors as the day wrapped up 
with the relays.  

The final tally saw Whimbrel convincing winners for the first time 
since 2011! Greenshank were second, Spoonbill third with last 
yearôs winners, Ibis fourth. A massive thankyou to all the parents 
who came to support their children on the day of the Carnival.  
Additionally, a big thanks to all the teachers who arrived early to 
help set up, inspired the studentôs throughout the day and helped 
pack down. Special thanks to Bel McRae who was our steadfast 
starter for the day. Selected Roebuck Primary School studentôs will 
now head off to the West Kimberley Interschool Athletics  
Carnival which will be held in week eight.  

Mr Kent, Phys Ed Specialist  


